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BULLETIN NO. 1137 
 
 

Annual Review of MAIP Quota Share Credits  
for Policies Effective April 1, 2023 and Subsequent 

 
 

Pursuant to Rule 29 – Assignment Process of the Rules of Operation, CAR’s Governing Committee 
has completed its annual review of MAIP Quota Share credits.  At its June 15, 2022 meeting, the Committee 
voted with nine members in favor and one opposed, to notify the Commissioner of Insurance that CAR is 
recommending no change to credits for policies effective April 1, 2023 and subsequent. The Governing 
Committee is therefore submitting no proposed amendments to Rule 29. 
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